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  1 November 2022 

 
 
Dear Student/Parent 
 
 
We are pleased to announce we have been invited to visit The Policing & Criminology Department at 
Edgehill University on Thursday 17th November 2022.   

The visit will comprise of a talk and an interactive tour of the training facilities in the department.  
This visit is in line with both the Forensic Psychology topic in Psychology and the Crime & Deviance 
Topic in Sociology.  Therefore, Upper 6 students from both subjects have been invited to attend. 

We will be travelling to Edgehill University by coach, we will leave at 8.45 to arrive at Edgehill around 
at 9.30.  The visit will end at 12.00pm and we expect to return for afternoon lessons at around 1pm.   
Students should make sure that they have lunch with them on this day. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity to further develop pupil’s knowledge in these significant topic areas 
and gain insight into the undergraduate experience also.   Although this visit is not compulsory to 
attend, we do recommend it for all our students.    
 
If you would like to attend the visit please complete the attached medical consent form and return it 
to us by Friday 11th November.  The Psychology & Sociology Department have subsidised some of 
the cost of the transport, therefore the cost for each student, for transport, is now just £10.00.  This 
can be paid via scopay, again by the 11th November 2022. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Miss Lindsay 
Psychology & Sociology Teacher 
 
 


